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LT. ELI SHAIVITZ 
DISTRICT 8 - WELLINGTON 

 
 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Village of Wellington 
12300 Forest Hill Blvd. 
Wellington, FL 33414 
 
Re: LETF Funds to Purchase In-Vehicle Surveillance Equipment 
 
The Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office District 8 Wellington would like to request utilization of Law 
Enforcement Trust Funds (LETF) for the purchase of an in-vehicle surveillance system.  This equipment can 
be installed in an unmarked vehicle and would provide remote video surveillance and recording for 
investigative purposes.  The amount being requested is for hardware only.  The system would be assembled 
in-house by PBSO staff, thus eliminating any costs for associated labor.  Similar systems can cost 
approximately $10,000.  PBSO would also provide the server and high speed internet connection at no cost 
to Wellington.   
 
The price for all parts necessary to build this system is approximately $6,600 (parts list attached).   
 
This request is consistent with statutory guidelines and complies with F.S. Chapter 932.7055(5) and the 
contractual agreement between PBSO and the Village of Wellington. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions regarding this request. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Lt. Eli Shaivitz 
Executive Officer 
District 8 - Wellington 
Palm Beach County Sheriff's Office 


